
 

 

 

Grantmaking statement  

The Johnson & Johnson Foundation DOES NOT ACCEPT UNSOLICITED PROPOSALS. Our 
team works extensively with NGO partners to co-create projects aligned with defined 
strategic priorities. Together with our partners, we focus on building and strengthening a 
robust primary care health workforce made up of capable, confident and resilient nurses and 
community health workers who can provide quality care to the communities they serve. 

The Foundations are managed by an independent Board of Directors consisting of senior 
Johnson & Johnson leaders from across the Enterprise. The Directors are responsible for 
overseeing the affairs of the Foundation, ensuring the Foundation’s assets are used 
exclusively in furtherance of their charitable purposes compliant with local charitable 
regulations and laws. 

The Foundations do not make grants to individuals or grants to organizations that are 
designated for named individuals.  

The day-to-day operations of the Foundation are managed by the Johnson & Johnson Global 
Health Equity team which has responsibilities for specific strategic areas and program 
management. 

 


